Claypath and University Medical Group

Patient Participation Group

Notes of the extra ordinary meeting held on Thursday, 22nd August,  2019, at 5.00 p.m., Conference Room, Claypath Medical  Centre
PRESENT:

Gillian Bevan

 (General Manager)


Carole Lattin

Robert Feasey

Paul Briggs

Peter Wilkins

Jean Williams

Rob Catty

Sarah Cotes

Amelia McLoughlan (Welfare Liberation Officer, Durham Student Union)

1.
The purpose of the meeting was to review the draft Patient Participation Policy.

2.
It was noted that the practice had to submit a final version of the practice’s Patient Participation Policy, to the CCG by 30th September, 2019, as part of evidence required for the NDCCG Primary Care Practice Based Budget Scheme 2019/2020.

3.
The meeting reviewed the draft and suggested a number of amendments.  

4.
Gillian to make agreed amendments and send revised draft to Carole for distribution to the PPG.  

5.
Final amendments to be sent to Gillian by Monday, 9th September, 2019, so that a final version of the policy could be discussed and approved at the practice’s business meeting on 18th September, 2019.

[END]
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